REPUBLIC OF RWANDA



Date: 28th August 2015 Ref: RCRPV/28/08/15/001

REGULATORY COUNCIL OF REAL PROPERTY VALUERS IN RWANDA BP 6618 KIGALI

To: Gatsirombo Egide
Chairman of the Board of Directors
Institute of Real Property in Rwanda

Object: Information on new applicants and Activity inquiry

Dear Sir,

Following the discussions we had, we hereby like to confirm that the new applicants without valuation academic background should be recommended with three (3) years' experience in their field and two (2) years training with a Certified Valuer with at least five (5) years proven experience in valuation as decided in January 2014 (see attached Council minutes).

We also take this opportunity to request a swift analysis and transmission of the current applicants as some of them have established business and are currently suffering a business loss due to applications delay. We will be therefore expecting the recommendations as soon as possible.

Finally, we would kindly request to set up a meeting before end September 2015 to oversee the current challenges and progress of the profession as you had initially requested, but that could not happen following the transfer of our correspondent in the National Land Center, Mr Sagashya Didier to Rwanda Housing Authority.

Yours Sincerely

Patrick Sebatigita

Acting Chairperson of the Regulatory Council of Real Property Valuation in Rwanda